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Press release 

 

Holiday on 01.11.2024 for all Government Offices, Schools, Colleges and Educational Institutions 

across Tamil Nadu on the occasion of Diwali - Tamil Nadu Government Notification 

 

The students and their parents are heading to their hometowns to celebrate Diwali on October 31, 

2024. In consideration of the well-being of teachers and government employees, the Government of 

Tamil Nadu has decided to declare a holiday on November 1, 2024. This applies to government 

offices across Tamil Nadu, as well as public sector organizations, schools, colleges, and educational 

institutions. To compensate for this holiday, November 9, 2024, has been designated as a working 

day. 

 

Publication: Director Press Public Relations Chennai-9 


